
 

 

 
Notice of Public Consultation Meeting 

Opening Grade Structure, Program Offering, and Attendance 
Boundary for the New Findlay Creek Elementary School 

Over the past few months a locally-formed working group has met to discuss 
potential accommodation proposals related to the future opening of the New 
Findlay Creek Elementary School – scheduled to open in September 2024. 
 
A Public Consultation Meeting will be held to seek feedback on the proposed 
opening grade structure, program offering, and attendance boundary. Input 
received at the public consultation meeting will assist staff in preparing 
recommendations to the Board. Some of the specific areas we will be seeking 
feedback on include: 
 

• The proposed opening grade structure, program offering, and 
attendance boundary for the New Findlay Creek Elementary School; 

• The associated proposed revision to the attendance boundary area 
for Vimy Ridge Public School; 

• The redirection of current students temporarily directed to Robert 
Bateman Public School and Roberta Bondar Public School. 

 
To find out more and provide feedback, please attend this meeting to be 

held on: 

Wednesday, November 29th 7:00PM to 9:00PM 
Vimy Ridge Public School - Gymnasium  

4180 Kelly Farm Drive, Gloucester 
 
At the meeting there will be a brief presentation by Board staff, followed by a 
question & comment session. Staff will be available to answer questions on 
an individual basis following the meeting. An information package providing 
details of the review and the proposals will be available at the meeting. 

 
Additional information about the review can be found at:  
https://www.ocdsb.ca/board/consultations/new_findlay_creek_elementary_sc
hool_study 

https://www.ocdsb.ca/board/consultations/new_findlay_creek_elementary_school_study
https://www.ocdsb.ca/board/consultations/new_findlay_creek_elementary_school_study

